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LANARKSHIRE HOUSING ASSOCIATION LIMITED 

REPORT OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE (INCORPORATING THE STRATEGIC REPORT) 
FOR YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2020 

Auditor 

The appointed auditor, Scott-Moncrieff, tendered their resignation during 2019 and were replaced by Azets 
Audit Services. Azets Audit Services have expressed their willingness to continue in office as auditor and will 
be proposed for reappointment at the Annual General Meeting. 

Disclosure of Information to the Auditor 

To the knowledge and belief of each of the persons who are members of the Management Committee at the 
time the report is approved: 

• So far as the Committee members are aware, there is no relevant information of which the Association's
auditor is unaware; and

• He/she has taken all the steps that he/she ought to have taken as a Committee member in order to make
himself/herself aware of any relevant audit information, and to establish that the Association's auditor is
aware of the information.

The report of the Management Committee (incorporating the Strategic Report) has been approved by the 
Management Committee on 22 September 2020. 

By order of the Committee 

Catriona Blyth 
Secretary 
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